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General Order # 999
                                                   March 2014
March 2014 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday, March 21st,  2014
                   LOCATION:   Iron Workers Hall 195 Old Colony Ave.

                                         South Boston between Damrell & D Streets  

                                         Nearest Box 7237 Old Colony Ave & Damrell
                    TIME:           2000 Hours Meeting
                    PROGRAM:  Member Frank San Severino will present a program on Special
                                         Service Units and some surprises from his collection.
February Meeting
Director Jeff Brown was our featured speaker. 35 Members and guests enjoyed his presentation on the Salem Fire Department and several Box 52 events.
Guest Speaker 

Member and G.O. Editor Frank San Severino will be the featured speaker. Frank will be presenting a program on Special Service units that are used by many different agencies. In addition there will be many surprises from his collection. Frank is known for his interest in Special Service units and the NYPD Emergency Service Division.
Boston Fire Department News

On Monday March 10th at 0800 hours Fire Alarm transmitted special signal 10-43 and the following message was broadcast that with the re-opening of the Callahan Tunnel, Engine Company 11 was again placed out-of-service and the temporary East Boston running card was cancelled and normal responses to East Boston boxes was in effect.
Membership

Members will be asked to vote on the application of Frank Twiss. Mr. Twiss is the Fire Chief of Middleton. He is sponsored by Members David Parr and Harold Roeder.
Member Steve Walsh is home after his long hospital stay, he is still on the mend and we hope to see him soon. Member Charles Fusco has resigned as a member in good standing due to personal commitments. 
Weather Cancellation

It’s that time of year, when snow fall can occur, fouling up the meeting nights! The meeting cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, Facebook, along with e-mails being sent out. It is winter in New England!
· Meeting Friday March 21, 2014 Iron Workers Hall at 2000 Hrs. 
By Order Of the President                                        Newsletter Editor

Alan Macdonald
                                               Frank San Severino

